
  
 

  
 

Dear Parents, 

Hope everyone is having a great 

summer so far. We at Happy Minds are excited 
about our “Loads of Fun Summer 2023” Camp. We 
have many fun and exciting activities and events 
lined up. 

Our Grand Concert & Pre-K Graduation 

was a great success. We were so happy to see our 
students move and groove while enjoying the 
festive atmosphere. We wish our Pre- K graduates 
much love and success as they move on to 
Kindergarten.   

Thank you. 
 

 Ms. Fas-hana & Ms. Yvonne 
 

SUMMER REMINDERS 
Sunscreen –  

Please make sure you apply sunscreen on your 

child every morning. We will re-apply in the 

afternoon for those with signed consent. You can 

provide your own sunscreen or pay $10 (for the 

year) for school sunscreen. 

Shoes –  

Please make sure your child wears socks and 

closed toe shoes to school.  For our little ones, 

please make sure they have snug fitting shoes 

with laces, so as to prevent them from coming off 

easily, which causes a safety hazard. 

Water Play Days –  

On Water play days, please have your child come 

to school wearing their bathing suits under their 

regular clothes. 

In a separate bag please include water shoes 

(crocs are fine), a towel, and change of clothes. 

Water shoes will be worn ONLY during water play.  

LABEL towels and water bags!! And make sure to 

take home wet clothes at pick up. 

Field Trips –  

Please make sure to sign and return permission 

forms along with CASH payments to join attend 

our field trips.  

For our outbound field trips all children in 

attendance HAVE to wear our Happy Minds T-

shirt. T-shirts can be purchased for $10.  

 

Field trip- Tanaka Farms 

Thursday July 13th at 8:30 am 
 

We will leave Happy Minds sharp at 8:30 and 
return by 12:30. Please see Permission Form for details. 
Permission Forms and cash due by Monday July 10th in 
order to participate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Happy Minds Kids Academy 
24000 Alicia Parkway #35, 

Mission Viejo 
CA 92691 

 
Hours 

7:00 a.m. to 5:45 p.m. 

Phone: 
(949) 455-1212 

Fax: 
(949)455-1274 

E-mail: 
HappyMindsKids@gmail.com 

 

Website: 

 www.HappyMindsKids.com 

 
Check us out on Facebook 

and Yelp 
 

  

                    July 2023 

Birthday Corner 

 
Natalia – July 4th  

Mario  & Alma – July 8th  
Kayleigh & Jay – July 9th  

Mavis - July 10th  
Isla – July 11th  

Parker – July 21st  

Ella – July 22nd  

 Hannah & Michael – July 29th  
  Max R – July 30th 

 
Ms. Rajaa  – July 1st   
Ms. Solana  – July 15th   
Ms. Rawan – July 23rd   
Ms. Zinah  – July 29th  
 

We at Happy Minds Kids Academy 
wish them all a very Happy Birthday!!! 

 

Welcome! 
 We warmly welcome baby Bailey, 
Alessandro, River P, Mickey, Caden and 
Ryker to our Happy Minds family. 
 

Congratulations ! 

  

Our heartiest congratulations go out 

to Luca and family, Lily H and family 

on the arrival of their newest family 

members!! 

Fourth of July Parade  
Wednesday July 5th at 9:45 

 
Our Post 4th of July Parade is scheduled for 
Wednesday, July 5th at 9:45am.  
Remember to send your child dressed in 
Red, White & Blue!  

IMPORTANT DATES 
July 4th  (Tue)–  
HMKA will be closed in observance of 
Independence Day. 
 

July 5th  (Wed) –  
Fourth of July Parade 

 

July 13th   (Thu)–  
Field Trip to Tanaka Farms  
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